
Fall 2025

“Many are the plans in a
person’s heart, but it is the

LORD’s purpose that prevails.”

TO PARTNER WITH US:

BLESSINGS FROM THE SOUTHWEST

Please preference gifts to: GR 2733

Make checks payable to CGGC
Send to:
CGGC

PO Box 926
Findlay, OH 45839 

Or give securely online at:
https://cggc.org/ministry-

areas/global-
reach/missionary-detail/usa-

southwest/ 

PRAYER REQUESTS & PRAISES 

In July, we hosted our VBS
with the help of the ACTS
team. We had a 3-day art
camp. Kids and adults got
to paint, use air-dry clay,
and work together on a
collaborative project. There
was devotions and lots of
fellowship. On Sunday, we
had a mural unveiling for
the church’s mural that
Abby Manning has been
working on for the past few
years. The theme of the
mural is that no matter your
background or cultural, the
goal is Jesus (represented
by a cross). See the picture
below! It was wonderful to
get to celebrate her
creativity and hard work. 

Proverbs 19:21

•Pray for Haley and the staff and
students of GMCS for the 2025-
2026 school year. 

•Pray for safe travels for family
and friends who will be visiting
for Sam’s baby dedication and
our ordination at the end of
August. 

•Praise for all the teams who
visited this summer and all the
work they did and relationships
they built. 

•Pray for our church as we begin
planning our 2026 mission trip.

While all of that was fun, the
best part was on Sunday
when we got to welcome 6
brothers and sisters into the
family of God. We had one
baptism planned and were
blessed to be able to hear
her testimony beforehand.
During the baptism
celebration, 5 others chose
to publicly declare their faith
in Christ and start their life
anew through baptism. Join
us in praising God for (in
picture order) Joe, Addy,
Jose, McKayla, Kyara, and
Navarro. 

Beyond all this, our summer
has consisted of other
wonderful teams. Some of
the cool things done this
summer by teams: replaced
the floor in the women’s
bathroom, a day of
fellowship at Manuelito
Children’s Home, helped
clean and prep cabins for
church camp at Broken
Arrow Bible Camp, a game
night at Gamerco, and VBS
at Hooghan Nizhoni.



The Days

Keep Up With Us!

Follow along with what is
happening here at Gamerco

and in our lives on our
Facebook ministry page!

At the end of August, we will have a majority of both of our
families here to celebrate Sammy’s baby dedication and
both Jacob and Haley’s ordination with the Western Region. 

We have begun planning for our 2026 mission trip back east
to Pennsylvania. We will be having fundraisers that will include
online auctions, t-shirt sales, and more. Keep a look out online
for ways to get involved! 
 

Gamerco Church of God | Gallup, NM

www.facebook.com/gamerco
goodnews 

Join us for Sunday service
at 10:30am/MST on

Facebook Live!
www.facebook.com/gamercocog

Blessings, 

Jacob,  Haley, and Samuel Day

Heather Houghton sitting with Pastor
John holding Sammy!

During monsoon season we get to see
a lot of beautiful rainbows - a regular

reminder of God’s promise!


